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30 January 2017 Email: stephen@crestwoodenvironmental.co.uk 

 
Our ref: CE-TM-0937-Let02-Final 

Permit Receipt Centre,  
Natural Resources Wales,  
Cambria House,  
29 Newport Road,  
Cardiff,  
CF24 0TP  

 

BY POST  

 
Dear Sirs 

 

Re: Bespoke Waste Recovery Permit for Ty Mawr Farm, St Brides, Newport, Gwent, NP10 8SF  

 
We act on behalf of our Client, Mr Edd Shervington of DC and IE Shervington (sole trader), in applying for a 
Bespoke Waste Recovery Permit for the restoration of a former landfill site that previously operated under a 
Waste Management Licence (WML) that ceased to exist upon the death of the former licence holder. The 
restoration works remained unfinished and our Client now seeks to complete the works to restore the land and 
bring it back into productive agricultural use for grazing. 
 

Please find enclosed an electronic copy, on CD, of the application, including an EPR OPRA Assessment. 
Please note that Mr Edd Shervington paid the application fee of £3,762 by BACS to Natural Resources Wales 
on 24 January 2017 (BACS reference NRW100000000248762061 EPRCOUNTRYR0001 60708 10). 

 
We trust the above is satisfactory. However, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Stephen Barnes BSc (Hons) MCIWM CEnv 

Director and Principal Environmental Consultant 

 

cc. Ed Shervington, Ty Mawr Farm 
 
Encs. CD of permit application 


